
 

NOTICE 
(2020-2021 & 2021-2022 M.Phil Passed out Students) 

 

Dear Jamalians, 

 Hearty Congratulations on your success in Degree Examinations. 

 The students who have passed M.Phil Programme during the year  

2020-2021 and 2021-2022 and applied for degree certificate to Bharathidasan 

University are requested to collect their certificates from our college office from 

15.03.2024 between 10.00 a.m. and 4.00 p.m. on working days by showing their 

identity card. 

 

Fee to be paid: Rs. 400/- for File, Alumni Association etc.  

 We wish you to be successful in all your endeavors and to reach greater 

heights in the years to come. 

 Keep in touch with the Alma Mater and join us to serve the society. 

For any clarification, in this regard feel free to contact the respective class 

teacher / HOD. 

 

 

 

Tiruchirappalli – 20 

27.01.2024         PRINCIPAL 

 

 
  


